
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Mr George Tsigarides  
request-351159-7adcba7b@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Dear Mr Tsigarides 
 

Thank you for your further e-mail of 19 October in response to my letter of the same 
day. 
 
I believe that we have reached a position where I can only refer you to our previous 
replies. I must advise that unless any new issues of substance are raised, all further 
correspondence received from you will only be acknowledged and placed on file. 
 
I must reiterate that if you fail to tax the vehicle or display the allocated registration 
number that was issued by the DVLA, you will be liable for any enforcement action. 
 
I trust this explains matters for you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Paul Timms 
DVLA Complaints Team  
 
Find out about DVLA’s online services. 
 Visit: www.gov.uk/browse/driving 
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